

St Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

WEBSITE: www<u>.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk</u>
TEL: 01604 581011 EMAIL: admin@sm.nor.olicatschools.org













"With Christ as our guide we let our light shine."

A Message from Mrs Yuen...

Dear Parents and Carers,

The sun is shining and the school continues to be busy as the term gets closer to the end. Our Year 6 children have enjoyed today a special activity day. This included bowling and burgers! Thank you to the PTFA for arranging all this for our children.

Today our end of year school reports have been sent home. These also contain results of the external SATs results for Year 6. Well done to everyone for the hard work throughout this year, the children have given their best.

Next week, we are mindful that we are expecting a heat wave. For this reason children are invited to attend school in their school PE kit e.g. school shorts and PE top, if they prefer. Please see our guidance for keeping safe in the sun in a separate letter.

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the beautiful weather.

Best Wishes Mrs Yuen



Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion

Term Dates

Year 5 and 6 - STEM Workshop





The children of Years 5 and 6 enjoyed an exciting afternoon exploring the world of motorsport with help from the Silverstone Interactive Museum. The Team visited the school to deliver STEM workshops, talk about motorsport career opportunities and explain what goes on behind the scenes at Formula One. The children got the chance to try on helmets and race suits as well as examine Formula One race tyres, carbon fibre bodywork and suspension components.

Term Ends

Thursday 21st July

Upcoming Events

Monday 18th July

Visit from Fire Service

Year 1 and 2

Wednesday 20th

Whole school Circus Skills

Thursday 21st

Leavers' Assembly 11am

End of Term

Monday 5th September

School Returns

Year 6 Trip Ten Pin Bowling







As an end of Primary school treat the children of Year 6 travelled to Sixfields, where they went ten pin bowling. Afterwards they went to McDonalds for lunch, where the staff had set up a special party area for them. The children all said they had had an amazing time.



First Holy Communion Celebration





On Wednesday our children travelled to St. Patrick's church in Duston, where a special service was held to celebrate the event of their First Holy Communion. Afterwards, they returned to school, where they had a 'breakfast' and had a slice of cake. Thank you to the parents who were able to come and support them.

Animals in Mind





On Tuesday the children for Reception and Year 1 had a visit from some very special little animals including guinea pigs, hedgehogs and a snake. This linked into their science and understanding of the world learning

Junior Duke



Don't forget to hand in your Junior Duke booklets, even if they are not quite completed. We can help with things you need to complete and perhaps look to extend the deadline to September.

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion

